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February 19, 2025 
  
Dear Community Friends, 
  
On May 3, 2025, Children’s House Montessori School will host its 28th Annual Dinner 
and Auction in an outdoor setting at the school, similar to our event last year. Our 
event will be held on our beautiful lawn and patios and will include appetizers, dinner 
and dessert plus representatives from some of the area’s finest wineries, a silent 
auction, and a very exciting live auction. 
  
This event has been possible in the past because of tremendous community support. 
Thanks to generous donations from businesses like yours, our children have many 
learning opportunities they wouldn’t have otherwise. As a small alternative school, 
it is important to keep tuition costs affordable to most families and yet offer our 
students the best programs possible. This fundraiser really makes that happen. 
  
Once again, we are asking for the support of our community in the form of auction 
donations. Each donor will be represented on an auction table as well as in our online 
auction venue and/or our auction booklet, which is circulated to the 200 attendees 
and 100 families at the school. If your item is in our live auction, it will also be 
presented on stage by our host. 
  
We are very thankful for your consideration. Should you decide to contribute, one of 
our volunteers would be happy to pick up your donation or it may be delivered or 
mailed to the school’s address above. We request that you kindly respond by sending 
us an email with any information about your contribution. 
  
With warm regards, 
  
Children’s House Montessori School, Parent-Staff Fundraising Committee: 
Shannon Ashby, Claire Braico, Jessica Cormany, Julie Fischer, Korey Dudley, Elizabeth 
Graves, Elise Herrera, Stacy Hutton, Tori Keen, Rebecca Leduc, Jamie Richards, 
Jennifer Robins, Shannon Schomp, Vicki Taylor, Chenise Turrey, Dana Willis and 
Angelica Ruiz 


